
 
PUBLIC NOTICE:  
SENECA NATION 

Tribal Transportation Improvement Program (TTIP) 
 

The Seneca Nation Department of Transportation (SNDOT) is seeking comments on the 
Seneca Nation’s Tribal Transportation Improvement Program (TTIP). 

The TTIP is an annually updated list of proposed multi-year transportation projects 
developed by the Seneca Nation. Projects are determined from the Tribal priority list and/or 
the Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP), for use of Federal Lands Highway Tribal 
Transportation Funds.  

The SNDOT is encouraged to consult, as appropriate, with regional and local 
transportation agencies and Seneca Nation agencies responsible for land use management, 
natural resource management, environmental protection, conservation, and historic 
preservation in the development of transportation plans and programs.  

The TTIP is the complementary capital-programing component of the LRTP. It consists of 
federally funded roadways, public transit systems, multi-modal trails, transportation safety, and 
major transportation projects and enhancements being considered within, and providing access 
to, the Seneca territories over the next five (5) years.  

The SNDOT is updating the Nation’s TTIP to include additional projects that seek to 
address the health and safety of the traveling public. The department will continue to assess 
varying funding mechanisms that will allow for the completion of the prioritized projects.  

Please submit any comments by May 9, 2025. Comments may be submitted to SNDOT 
Transportation Planner, Timothy Waterman, by mail or email at the following: 

• Department of Transportation, 90 Ohi:yo’ Way, Salamanca, NY 14779 
• Timothy.Waterman@sni.org  
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